

Clive C.E. Primary School and Nursery
The Hill
Grinshill
Shrewsbury
SY4 3LF



Part of Fields Multi-Academy Trust Telephone: 01939 220385

Email: admin@clive.shropshire.sch.uk

Website: www.clivecofeprimaryschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Miss N. Brayford

Monday, 10 June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

## PBuzz to Cornet

This year in Hedgehog class, we have been learning to play the PBuzz as a whole class. The PBuzz is a plastic instrument that has been designed to give pupils the initial skills of playing a brass instrument. This has been a fantastic opportunity for pupils to experience playing an instrument and we would now like to tell you how your child can continue their musical journey. We currently have cornet lessons in a group from the Shropshire Music Service on Wednesdays. We would like to start a new group next year and need to see how many pupils would be interested in learning together next year. The cost for lessons is divided by the pupils in the group, so we can confirm the time and costs once we have a list of pupils interested. This year, we had 5 pupils in the group, and they are paying approximately £6.20 for a half an hour lesson. They also pay a small amount each term to hire their instrument.

Learning an instrument is a great way to develop concentration, coordination and make new friends. At Thomas Adams School in Wem, we have our own beginner ensemble 'Stompers' which pupils can join for free once they have started to learn any instrument. You can also hire a wide variety of instruments (including cornets and trumpets) from the Shropshire Music Service.

Please can you let the office know if you would like to sign up your child for next year or need any more information.

Yours sincerely,

## A.Hawke

Mrs A. Hawke

Shropshire Music Service Teacher of music and instrumental







